
Carpentry – week 1 

Hello carpentry students. How have you been holding up? I sure hope you 
are all ok and keeping yourselves safe.  

This is the start of continuing learning at SSHS. It’s not possible for us to 
meet in the shop and work on projects, too bad because that is the fun part 
of the course, right! But we can explore different ways to continue with 
learning. 

A popular trend developing is that of tiny houses. The shop class at Central 
Academy was building one in their shop and we saw how the students at 
CCNB had one on the go as well. Let’s explore this phenomenon for a bit. 

I’ve included some web links to various pages of images and of some 
builders of these unorthodox dwellings. Have a look at them. Search some 
out on your own. What do you think of the idea of tiny houses? Do you 
think you could live in one? Do you know anybody who has experienced 
one? Have you discovered any interesting websites about tiny houses? 

Share your comments, ideas and web sites you found with the class. You 
can email to: patrice.lanteigne@nbed.nb.ca 

 

 

https://nelsontinyhouses.com/ 

https://canadiantinyhomes.ca/services/ 

https://www.incredibletinyhomes.com/gallery/ 

https://www.pinterest.ca/nerdymammablog/tiny-house-ideas/ 

https://www.curbed.com/2017/2/14/14611420/tiny-houses-designs-couples-
storage 

https://www.dwell.com/tiny-homes 


